
   

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Public Service Announcement 

 

Licensed child care centre wage scale increase  
 
Start Date: February 25, 2025 
End Date: April 1, 2025 
Nunavut-wide 60 sec 

The Department of Education’s Early Learning and Child Care (ELCC) division is 

increasing the ELCC Wage Scale Program rates by 7.5% starting April 1, 2025 to 

support recruitment and retention of staff in licensed child care centres. 

Through federal funding, the ELCC Wage Scale Program provides licensed child care 

centres serving children ages 0-6 years, the opportunity to ensure fair and competitive 

wages for their staff. The wage scale applies to four categories of staff: 

• Management 

• Early Childhood Educators 

• Program Support 

• Centre Support 

Licensed child care centre staff are essential in shaping the educational foundation for 

Nunavut’s children, which is why the Katujjiluta mandate supports improved financial 

resources to boost Nunavut’s ELCC sector. 

This increase ensures wages keep pace with the cost of living and remain competitive 

with recent Government of Nunavut wage adjustments, while also supporting 

recruitment and retention efforts of licensed child care centres. 

For more information and licensed centre application details, visit: 

https://www.gov.nu.ca/en/education-and-schools/wage-scale-program  
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ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 
Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
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Manager, Communications 
Department of Education 
867-975-5509  
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